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If you've ever legally purchased a firearm then you know that it already usually takes 

days or weeks to get approval as it is. Any delay us an infringement of our 

constitutional rights. If someone needs a gun to protect themselves (everyone willing 

should be able to as their God given right) the government is doing them an injustice 

to delay that right. Gun laws are about control, not safety. If it were about safety, 

firearms education and training would be encouraged, not fear mongered over by 

coward agenda pushers. God bless America, land of the free and home of the brave! 

-USMC OIF VETERAN  


